
Virtual farewell for Honduran
Chevening scholars

World news story

The British Ambassador hosted a virtual farewell for three Honduran scholars
going to the UK.

The British Ambassador to Honduras, Nick Whittingham, sent off successful
Chevening Scholarship recipients at a virtual meeting hosted with the
awardees and members of the Chevening community in the country.

Every year, a group of outstanding Honduran scholars are selected to study
different fields at UK universities under the prestigious Chevening
Scholarship, funded by the British Government. 

The three 2022-2023 scholars are:

Adriana Palacios, MSc in Sustainable Resources: Economics, Policy and
Transitions at University  College London
Damaris Dueñas, MSc in Tropical Marine Biology at University of Essex
Ileana Lainez, LLM in Information Technology and Intellectual Property
Law at University of Sussex

Chevening is the UK Government’s global scholarship programme that offers
future leaders the unique opportunity to study in the UK. These scholarships
are awarded to outstanding professionals from all over the world to pursue a
one-year master’s degree in any subject at any UK university. 

The application window for the 2023/2024 Chevening Scholarship is open and
closes on 01 November 2022. Find more information here: Chevening Honduras.
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